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 Upcoming Birthdays 
 

 

Psalms of Hope 
The salvation of the righteous comes from 
the Lord; He is their stronghold in time of 
trouble. The Lord helps them and delivers 
them; He … saves them because they take 

refuge in Him. 
Psalm 37:39-40 

Upcoming   Events 
Monday, March 3: 
Symphony Permission Slips DUE 

Gr 6-8 Hot Lunch Order forms sent home 

Tuesday, March 4: 
Perfect Attendance Posted 

Thursday, March 6: 
Perfect Attendance Treats 

RICE BOX Hot Lunch 

Friday, March 7: 
Gr 6-8 Hot Lunch Order forms DUE 

Saturday, March 8: 
Church Participation @ 10:15 am 
(REQUIRED) 

Sunday, March 9: 
Daylight Savings 
Spring Forward 

Monday, March 10: 
PIZZA Monday 

PAC Hot Lunch Order forms sent home 
(for April) 

Wednesday, March 12: 
Okanagan Symphony @ 11:30 

Thursday, March 13: 
‘Breakfast for Lunch’ HOT LUNCH 

Friday, March 14: 
Next Newsletter 

PAC Hot Lunch Orders DUE 

Last day before Spring Break 

March 17-28: 
SPRING BREAK 

CHURCH  

PARTICIPATION 
Mark your calendars! The students 

will be performing special music 

and more on March 8. See you 

there!!! 

And please - Don't forget ……

Attendance is required …………         

as our way of thanking the church 

for making this a tuition free school.  

The students should be in UNIFORM. 

March 12 Symphony  
Field Trip  

Grades K-8 will be spending a por-

tion of their day enjoying the “Fiddle 

Adventures” performance by the 

Okanagan Symphony Orchestra.  

DRIVERS NEEDED! Please fill out the 

volunteer slip that came with the 

Symphony information. Let us know 

if you can drive. (@ 11:00 OR @ 

12:30 or both?) 

Thank you!!!! 

To Love God, Love Learning and Serve Humanity 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 

TREATS 
February Perfect Attendance names will 

be posted on March 4 on the  

Office Bulletin Board. 

NO SCHOOL 
SPRING BREAK 

Friday, March 14 is the last day of 

school before Spring Break.  And 

we come back to school on Mon-

day, March 31. We pray you all 

have a safe & joyful Spring Break 

and that we get lots of sun!!!!!  

We will miss you!! 

Pentecost 2025 
Our School’s SPRING WISE WEEK has 

been scheduled for May 5-9. Walter 

Rodgers, our guest speaker, has a mis-

sion for young people to discover a 

stronger relationship with their God. 

At the end of the series, “Evidence 

God Exists”, he will be asking if any of 

the students wish to accept Jesus as 

their Lord and Saviour. 

What will we do with the names of the 

students that choose to answer this 

call to accept Jesus? 

We will contact you, the parents, so 

that you and your pastor can work  

together in response to your child’s 

request. 

Attached is a PRAYER CARD with the 

names of each student. The Vernon 

Seventh-day Adventist Church has 

already begun praying over the 

names. Thank you for joining us as we 

pray for each child and family on this 

list. 

Progress Report  
Envelopes 

Please don’t forget to return 
them to the office!  

We reuse these for the next 
report cards. 



 

Principal’s Hours 

Mondays (not holidays): 8 am - 4 pm 
Tuesdays: 8 am - 4 pm 
Thursdays: 8 am - 4 pm  

Newsletter Link 
http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/life/news/ 


